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JOHN A.GARVER,
JAMES M.BECK; i
—_—— 211,

COATLAND BETTS,

CA!LA MI.AD LAW OFFICES

SHEARMAN & STERLING
656 WALL STREET,NEW YORK
NATIONAL CITY BANK BUILDING

July 27, 1910.

1a.m F. pade, Esq.,

My dear Mr. pade:

I am much interested in your editorial, which is strongly
expressed. -

It is possible that I may not be at the office to-morrow
(Thursday) but I fully expect to be here on Friday.

Yours very truly,

Original located at University of the Pacific Library

Holt-Atherton Special Collections




	Letter from James M. Beck to William F. Bade, 1910 Jul 27.
	Recommended Citation

	A9R999C.tmp

